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	Nursery

	This week we have been learning about the life cycle of a Butterfly. We have been watching our caterpillars in Nursery as they have grown, and talking about how they should soon be changing into cocoons, ready to become butterflies. The children have enjoyed playing Vets, in our new role play area. They have had great fun helping all the 'animals' get better, and helping to care for them.



	Reception

	
	This week we have continued to learn facts about chickens. The children have worked hard to think of adjectives to describe pictures of chicks, they then put their ideas into a sentence making sure that they remembered to use capital letters, full stops and finger spaces. The children have also been learning about 2D and 3D shapes, they have learnt the properties about the different shapes and discussed where they might find them in the environment. Please encourage your child to discuss with you what they have learnt.

	Year 1

	1
	We have had a very busy few weeks in Year One. The children really enjoyed making all of the fantastic Aladdin work. We hope you managed to see our wonderful exhibition of the children’s written and art work. In Literacy this week, after we found Tilda’s letter in a bottle to Jim, we have been pretending to be Jim the pirate and have written a reply. The children have learnt the features of a letter and whereabouts they should be, for example the address goes on the top right. In Maths after a busy week of learning about multiplication and division using arrays, we have been working on doubling. The children have been doing lots of doubling practise so that they will be able to recall doubling facts quickly! In Science we have moved on from looking at seasons and weather, to looking at temperatures. Ask your child how do we measure the temperature? We have also learnt how to read a simple thermometer and what temperatures may be hot, warm and cold. We have continued to have Outdoor Education each week; the children have been looking at their shadows and exploring the outdoor area. Please remember to provide a pair of Wellington Boots for your children for their Outdoor Education lesson. The children have also continued to have Yoga Bugs every Friday! They really enjoy learning yoga through different stories. Thank you very much for your contributions to Comic Relief on Friday. Just a reminder the Easter hat parade is coming up soon (Thursday 6th April) so don’t forget to help your child make a fantastic Easter bonnet for the parade.

	Year 2

	2A
	Great week with 2A! Having now been on a wind down from the exhilarating Aladdin performances last week (which we are all extremely proud of), we have been working super hard. In Literacy, we have started writing poetry, based on the King's Breakfast and the children are changing the characters and the food to make it their own. In maths, we have combined many skills by getting the children to measure a line with a ruler and then finding a fraction of that length. The children have coped very well with the multiple steps required in order to accomplish the task! Also, we have been looking at map skills for IPC which had us looking at grid references. It's all been rather busy! Keep it up, 2A.!

	2D
	This week we have been writing poetry in Literacy, based on a poem called 'The King's Breakfast'. It has been fun - changing the characters and the objects in the poem and thinking of rhyming words. In Numeracy, we have been problem-solving with fractions; it's been hard work but we've really enjoyed it! In IPC, we have started learning about maps and how to use them.

	2K
	In 2K we have been really busy! In Literacy we have written a wonderful poem. The children chose some characters and used the layout to write their own version. In Numeracy we have been working out the fractions of length. The children used a ruler to measure and found the length of various lines. They then worked out fractions of these lengths. 
In IPC we have been busy looking at grid references and co-ordinates on a map. The children worked extremely hard.
Well done.

	
	



	Year 3

	3G
	This week in Numeracy, 3G have been working extremely hard to place fractions on a number line. We were even able to compare the fractions after we had placed them! Literacy has been very interesting as we have begun our new topic on non-chronological reports. At the beginning of the week, we explored lots of different texts informing us about various animals. Then we moved on to writing our own opening paragraphs about bats, dolphins and giraffes. The children have produced some great writing. Well done!

	3O
	We have had a great week in 3O this week. We started our new literacy topic which is writing non-chronological reports. We have looked at lots of different reports about different animals and have learned some really interesting facts. Did you know that pandas are the national animal of China?? We have also been learning about all the different climate zones and we now know that we live in a temperate climate. Well done to everybody who took part in Aladdin last week. It was FANTASTIC and we all really enjoyed it!!

	3R
	This week in 3R we have been working really hard on fractions. We have worked on placing fractions on a number line, comparing fractions and writing our own word problems. In literacy we have been learning about non-chronological reports and what features they have. In science we conducted an investigation to see who had the strongest tricep muscles and the results gave us a lot of things to discuss!

	Year 4
4A

4G
4P
Congratulations to all of year 4 for the excellent way they conducted themselves during a recent trip to the Thinktank in Birmingham. You represented yourselves and the school with great pride. I hope you enjoyed all of that "magic science." I hope you all enjoyed the day as much as I have enjoyed the creativity with which you have approached the planning of your free verse poems. There has been some really imaginative figurative language used. Well done. What a busy week in year 4. In numeracy this week we have been calculating fractions of amounts and solving related word problems. In literacy we have been planning free verse poems based upon Macbeth. We have continued to make observations about our mini water cycle experiment in science. Keep up the good work everyone.  I have been very impressed with the problem-solving skills demonstrated by my maths set as we have been practising finding fractions of amounts. I have been equally impressed by the range of figurative language which we have used in our free verse poems in literacy. I hope the entire year group enjoyed their informative and entertaining trip to the Thinktank in Birmingham. Well done all. 


	Year 5

	5B
	In 5B, we have been learning all about conversion rules and choosing the correct operation. In IPC, following on from our artwork, we have been designing Ancient Greek pots! We have also completed a Science revision recapping what we know about properties and materials. Well done to those children that handed in their homework!

	5C
	In 5C, we have been developing on our newspaper report by using indirect speech. In PE, we are learning all about athletics and implementing a range of running techniques within teams. We have also been understanding the process of condensation and evaporation, in Science. Well done to those children who handed in their homework! Keep up the GREATt work 5C.

	5J
	This week in 5J, we have been learning all about where Ancient Greeks stored their food. We even had the chance to design our own clay pot. In Literacy, we have been working hard to write a newspaper report about the Bay of Marathon. We know all about features of a newspaper report! Keep up the hard work 5J and continue to complete your homework!

	Year 6

	6S
	This week year 6 have been working hard revising and practising concepts for the upcoming SATs tests. In grammar, we have recapped all the perfect and progressive tenses and have looked at line graphs and pie charts in Maths! A busy week - keep up the hard work.

	6T
	In 6T, the children have been working extremely hard following the conclusion of a spectacular Aladdin production. This week, they have revised a number of key grammar skills including the various tenses. In Maths, they have looked at statistics including constructing and interpreting line graphs and pie charts.

	6N
	In 6N this week we have been learning how to read line and pie graphs, giving mathematical reasons. The children have been also applying their arithmetic skills to all skills in maths during revision. In literacy we have been focusing on a range of tenses and applying them to sentences.  The children have been working extremely hard this week on their spellings. Well done!
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 12TH May 2017





                                ALADDIN DVD





The DVD and photograph disc of this exhilarating production are available to purchase at a cost of £4.50 per set. Please order via the school office.





















































DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary





      


                 Wednesday 17th May – Group Photographs.


               Friday 26th May – School closes for half term.


                       Monday 5th June – School Opens.


          Friday 16th June – KS2 Sports Day Alexander Stadium.


    Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd June – Teacher Training Days.


     Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th July – Teacher Training Days.














 





















































Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 17th March 2017


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
RJ�
98.33%�
KS2�
5J/6S�
 100.00%�
�
REC�
RJ�
    98.33%�
Year 3�
3R�
99.33%�
�
Year 1�
1I�
97.00%�
Year 4�
4A�
96.67%�
�
Year 2�
2K�
97.93%�
Year 5�
5J�
100.00%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6S�
100.00%�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
RC/RS/2A/2D�
0 LATES�
KS2 Winners�
3O/4G�
0 LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
RJ/1B/1H/1I�
2 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
6S�
7 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
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YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 3, 18





DORRINGTON NEWS: 12th May 2017





MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS





If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing and hand to the School Office.





If you change your Telephone Numbers or any other details please remember to let the school office know.





V-tech watches are prohibited in school. Any children caught wearing one will have it confiscated.





SCHOOL FUND CONTRIBUTION





When sending in School Fund money, please make sure you send it in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class.  School Fund is £15.00 per family per year or alternatively pay £5.00 per term.





BREAKFAST CLUB


�Reminder to parents, Breakfast Club finishes at 8:50am. Can we remind all parents that Breakfast Club opens in the hall from 8.30am. Please do not bring your child to school before this time. The club is for children to purchase and eat breakfast. We cannot supervise children in the club who are not eating.�Thank you.





NURSERY PLACES 2017





If your child was born between 01 September 2013 and 31 August 2014, Nursery places are available for September 2017. Please contact the school office.











“Together we are stronger"








